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DPH Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 
SFY 2025 First Call for Questions 

03/08/2024 – 03/27/2024 
SFY 2025 Second Call for Questions 

04/02/2024 – 04/12/2024 
 

The questions below constitute all the questions received during the First Call for Questions.  The questions and 
answers for the Second Call for Questions will be published on 04/19/2024. 
 
 

1. Can you send a copy of the slide deck? 
 
Answer: The webinars held on March 12th and March 13th were recorded.  Both the webinars and the 
slide decks are linked on the DWSRF website home page.  They can also be accessed through the 
following links: 
• Large Water Systems Webinar Recording 

o CT DWSRF Large Water Systems Presentation (Slide Deck) 
• Small Water Systems Webinar Recording 

o CT DWSRF Small Water Systems Presentation (Slide Deck) 
 

2. Is this (SFY 2025 Call for Projects) for city water/reservoir projects only, or are drilled wells at schools, 
town halls, shelters and fire department included? 

 
Answer:  The Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) can only provide financing to 
community and non-profit non-community public water systems. Towns may own and operate small on-
site drinking water systems at their public schools or other municipal complexes.  Non-profits’ small 
drinking water systems that are regulated by the Department of Public Health as a non-community 
public water system can utilize the DWSRF. The use of the DWSRF would be limited to infrastructure 
improvements that addresses drinking water public health protection (i.e. water treatment upgrades), 
compliance with State and Federal drinking water regulations or the replacement or rehabilitation of 
aged drinking water infrastructure. Fire protections projects at these complexes would not be eligible for 
DWSRF financing. 

https://portal.ct.gov/dph/Drinking-Water/DWS/Drinking-Water-State-Revolving-Fund-Program
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2OsgNRYP_cg
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/departments-and-agencies/dph/dph/drinking_water/pdf/ct-dwsrf-webinar-large-webinar-march-12-2024-2.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CXF3RqRHJKc
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/departments-and-agencies/dph/dph/drinking_water/pdf/ct-dwsrf-webinar-small-webinar-march-12-2024-1.pdf


 
 

 

 
3. Were the presentations recorded, and is there a chance I can receive a link to the recording? 

 
Answer: The webinars held on March 12th and March 13th were recorded.  Both the webinars and the 
slide decks are linked on our home page.  Please visit the DWSRF website. 
They can also be accessed through the following links: 
• Large Water Systems Webinar Recording 

o CT DWSRF Large Water Systems Presentation (Slide Deck) 
• Small Water Systems Webinar Recording 

o CT DWSRF Small Water Systems Presentation (Slide Deck) 
 
 
 

https://portal.ct.gov/dph/Drinking-Water/DWS/Drinking-Water-State-Revolving-Fund-Program
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2OsgNRYP_cg
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/departments-and-agencies/dph/dph/drinking_water/pdf/ct-dwsrf-webinar-large-webinar-march-12-2024-2.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CXF3RqRHJKc
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/departments-and-agencies/dph/dph/drinking_water/pdf/ct-dwsrf-webinar-small-webinar-march-12-2024-1.pdf

